
Celebrating International 
Children’s Day – June 1st! 



Dear Parents and 
Guardians

We are delighted to inform you that 1st June 
marks International Children's Day, a globally 
recognized occasion dedicated to celebrating 
the well-being, rights, and happiness of 
children. As a school, we acknowledge the vital 
role that parents, guardians, and educators 
play in shaping the lives of young learners.

On this special day, we encourage families to 
take a moment to appreciate the joy and 
innocence of childhood and to reinforce the 
values of care, protection, and education. At 
Redemption International School, we remain 
committed to fostering a nurturing and 
empowering environment where every child 
can grow, learn, and thrive.



We’re excited to announce that we will 
be celebrating International Children's 
Day on Monday, 2nd June 2025, because 
1st June falls on a weekend(Sunday) with a 
day full of joy, creativity, and adventure for 
our wonderful children!
This special day is dedicatead to honoring 
and appreciating childhood, and we’ve 
planned a series of fun and meaningful 
activities that your child is sure to enjoy. 
These activities are not only entertaining 
but also designed to encourage 
teamwork, creativity, and exploration.



Planned Activities Include:
Treasure Hunt Adventure: A fun-filled 
scavenger hunt around the school 
grounds!

Outdoor Fun & Games: Classic group 
games such as sack races, obstacle 
courses, holler hoops, hide and seek, 
logic games, and more.

Card Creation Station: Children will 
make colorful cards to express 
gratitude, friendship, or their dreams.

Letter Writing: Children write heartfelt 
letters to appreciate their guardians.
Special Talk to the Children: Talks on 
children's rights and well-being(body 
talk, how to respect your body, body 
hygiene).

Movie Screening: An evening barbeque 
to crown the day off the day at 7:00pm 
in the evening



Parents will be 
expected to at school 

from 2:00pm for our 
afternoon session.

An Afternoon session which will include 
important updates and interactive activities.



What to Send With Your Child:

To help us make the day memorable, we kindly ask you 
to send the following items with your child on the day:

✓ A fancy hat (girls) and cap (boys) (if they have)
✓ Plastic water bottles big or small, bottle tops, tins 

and disposable paper or plastic cups

✓ Come wearing Comfortable clothing and shoes 
suitable for running and playing, with changing 
clothes for later.

✓ 1–2 small items (e.g., stickers, wrapped candy, small 
toys) to be used as part of the treasure hunt prizes

✓ Some Glitter, markers, or stickers for the card-
making activity (school will provide colored pencils, 
glue, crayons and decorative paper)

✓ Feel free to dress your child in bright or festive 
clothing to make the day feel even more special!



Memories to 
Keep;

We’ll be capturing some of the day’s joyful 
moments with photos (to be shared 
privately with families), so everyone can 
look back on the fun we had and on the 
School’s social media platforms.



In Conclusion 

We’re looking forward to a wonderful day of celebration, and we 
thank you in advance for your support in helping make it a 
success. 

Lastly, this is to let you know that School will be closed from 3rd

June to 9th June, 2025 and the Students are expected to report 
back on 10th June, 2025. 



GET IN TOUCH 

If you have any questions or would like to
volunteer to assist with any activities, please
don’t hesitate to reach out. We wish you a
wonderful Half term Beak!

ADDRESS
House 1 Tenywa Road Off 
Mulungo Road, Munyonyo
Kampala.

TELEPHONE E-MAIL ADDRESS

Info@redemptioninternationalc

hristianschool.com

+256-772-120-071

+256-772-121-432


